
 

 

SANITATION HOLIDAY SCHEDULE FOR 

 FRIDAY, DECEMBER 24, 2021 
 

THE VILLAGE HALL OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 24, 2021 

IN OBSERVANCE OF CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

 

TARRYTOWN DPW SANITATION SERVICES CHANGES ARE AS FOLLOWS: 

 

• THERE WILL BE NO COMMERCIAL DISTRICT (MAIN ST AND 

BROADWAY) TRASH COLLECTION ON FRIDAY. WILL RESUME 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 27th. 

• THERE WILL BE NO BULK COLLECTION THIS WEEK, WILL RESUME 

JANUARY 7TH, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
VILLAGE OF TARRYTOWN DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

(914) 631-0356 


